
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer reading is not just fun, it is important. The Summer Reading Program addresses the 
‘summer learning slide’ and strengthens students literacy advantage. This year there are so 
many ways to earn prizes this summer…do 1 or all 3!  If you have any questions, please 
contact shital.taylor@mac.com. 
 

LCE Summer Reading 

For Summer 2022, students can track their reading minutes using the log below or through the 
Beanstack Tracker mobile app. Please print and turn in at the front office at the start of school with 
your total minutes read, full name and teacher. A special prize will be awarded in each grade for the 
most minutes read! 

 

***Mrs. Melillo has also added her fun activity again - complete the bingo card (below) and submit it 
to the library in August. Students can sign up for a lunch time game experience with Mrs. Melillo and a 

group in the library! Have a wonderful, healthy, and safe summer!! 

 

La Canada Public Library (thru LA County Public Library) 

Register online at Beanstack Tracker mobile app or in person at one of the LA branches.  Starts June 
6th. 

You can also download and print a gameboard here. 
Collect your participation prize at any library location.  

• Read 1hr = 1 badge 

• Complete an activity = 1 badge 

• Earn 15 badges and be entered into branch and grand prize drawings! 

 

Summer Reading with LCE & La Canada Flintridge Library 
 

https://www.lapl.org/summer/tracker-app
https://www.lapl.org/summer/tracker-app
https://www.lapl.org/summer/gameboards
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WEEK 5          

NAME/GRADE/TEACHER     
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TOTAL MINUTES    

LOG SHEET – Please turn in at the front office at the start of school with your total minutes read, full 
name and teacher. A special prize will be awarded in each grade for the most minutes read! 
 



 

 

Once completed, please drop off your Bingo card to Mrs. Melillo at the library at the start of 
school in August.  You will be able to sign up for a lunch time game experience with Mrs. 
Melillo and a group in the library! 

Happy Reading! 

2022 


